OHJA BOD Meeting March 18th 2014

Roll Call: Frankie Stark, Chris Eadline, Matt Payne, Skip Thornbury, Anne Thornbury, Scott DeHillian, Lindsay Yinger, Kathy Valentine, and Karen Reid. Mike Howell was not in attendance

New Board Member Patty Rodgers was introduced and welcomed.

Last meeting's minutes were reviewed and Skip motioned to approve them. Lindsay seconded.

Old Business:

Term limits for Board Members was discussed. Skip will work on ideas and language for the next meeting.

Limits on winning Medal Finals was gone over again and it was decided to leave the class as is for this year.

The approved Judges list was again reviewed and a few additions were made. The list is posted on the OHJA website.

A letter or email to Show Managers will be sent re/ The Approved Judges List. People may be added to the list if requested by Managers or members, but must be agreed on by the board.

Matt will field calls and concerns from members.

The Green Pony year end award was again discussed. Some think there are not enough entries at shows in this division to warrant an award. Kathy will track the numbers and we will re-visit the issue at a later date.

New Business:

It was agreed to pursue having the year end banquet at the Robert's facility. Patty and Matt will contact the appropriate point people to get this rolling.

A letter was sent to the board regarding splitting the Childrens Adult Jumpers to Low and High sections. After a lengthy discussion the issue was tabled until the numbers of entries can be tracked. A possible change would not happen until 2015 if agreed on.

The same letter also addressed the Junior Hunters and a possible height split between 3'3" and 3'6". We will also monitor and track numbers of entries and make a decision for the 2015 show year.

Karen made a motion to adjourn. Skip seconded.

Meeting was adjourned at 9:25pm

Respectfully submitted by Chris Eadline